
From: Alexander Huynh <Alexander.Huynh@cityofchicago.org> 

Sent: Thursday, December 12, 2024 3:44 PM 

To: Lisa Eilers <Lisa.Eilers@cityofchicago.org> 

Subject: Re: DWM Lunch and Learn Notification 

  

Hello Lisa, 

 

Just sending the email to confirm the event took place.  

 

The lunch was under $50/person from Lou Malnatis pizza.  

Attendees approximately 20 city employees and 20 consultants that worked at the Jardine Water Plant 

Time: 12/12/2024 

Sponsor: APWA(American Public Works Association) and DIPRA(Ductile Iron Pipe Research Association) 

 

Thanks 

 

Alex Huynh, PE | Managing Engineer 

Department of Water Management 

Bureau of Engineering Services +51  

1000 East Ohio St. | Chicago, IL 60611 

tel: 312-742-7135 

 

 

From: Alexander Huynh <Alexander.Huynh@cityofchicago.org> 

Sent: Thursday, December 5, 2024 1:03 PM 

To: Lisa Eilers <Lisa.Eilers@cityofchicago.org> 

Subject: Re: DWM Lunch and Learn Notification 

  

Hey Lisa, 

 

The lunch is pizza from lou malnatis, we'll send you the information afterwards. 

 



Thanks. 

 

 

Alex Huynh, PE | Managing Engineer 

Department of Water Management 

Bureau of Engineering Services +51  

1000 East Ohio St. | Chicago, IL 60611 

tel: 312-742-7135 

 

From: Alexander Huynh <Alexander.Huynh@cityofchicago.org> 

Sent: Thursday, December 5, 2024 9:30 AM 

To: Lauren Maniatis <Lauren.Maniatis@cityofchicago.org>; Steve Berlin 

<Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org>; Lisa Eilers <Lisa.Eilers@cityofchicago.org> 

Subject: DWM Lunch and Learn Notification 

  

Hello all, 

 

I am notifying you that DWM is having a lunch and learn with the professional organization 

APWA (American Public Works Association) the company that will be attending and providing the lecture 

is DIPRA the ductile iron pipa association and they will be providing a lecture and lunch regarding 

construction practices for ductile iron pipe. 

 

The lecture will happen on 12/12/2024 during lunch hours at 12 p.m. and they may be providing lunch 

and refreshments with their lecture for approximately 50 employees at DWM, I am notifying you of the 

event and lunch so per city ethics rule. 

 

Thank you 

 

 

 

Alex Huynh, PE | Managing Engineer 

Department of Water Management 



Bureau of Engineering Services +51  

1000 East Ohio St. | Chicago, IL 60611 

tel: 312-742-7135 

  

 


